Dominicantimes

November 2013

On Monday the 4th and Tuesday the 5th of November, 5th and 6th class took part in a **BizWorld** workshop and made a movie. It was great fun.



Maths for Fun took place in Senior Infants and 4th class during the month of November. A big thank you to Ms. Heavin for organising it and for all the parents who came in and helped out.



5th and 6th class went to the **Irish Film Institute in Temple Bar** on Wednesday the 6th of November. They saw a special screening of the anime film *'From Up On Poppy Hill'*. It was made in Japan.



We started **Tag Rugby** on Friday, the 8th of November.
Stephen is our coach and he is teaching us Tag Rugby skills and games. It is great fun.





Science Week started the week of the 10th of November. The theme for this year was 'Exploring the XTRA-Ordinary'. All the children had great fun doing science experiments.



The Enrolment Mass
for Confirmation took
place on the 10th of
November in St.
Michael's Church, Dun
Laoghaire.





Parent Teacher Meetings

took place in the classrooms on Monday the 11th and Tuesday the 12th of November from 2.30pm – 4.45pm.

On Friday, the 15th of November, 5th and 6th class had a **drumming workshop**.





On Friday, the 22nd of November, we were so lucky to receive a visit from the three rugby trophies; Amlin Challenge Cup, RaboDirect PRO12, British and Irish Cup as part of the **Treble Trophy Tour**. A big thank you to Stephen, our Tag Rugby coach, for organising it for us.